
From: Martha Casto <MarthaCasto@scsenate.gov>
To: ALLUSERS <ALLUSERS@sclpits.local>

Date: 3/9/2018 10:00:57 AM
Subject: openings for MUSC and SC State Board of Trustees

Attachments: 3-9-18 press release.pdf

Please see the attached press release related to the acceptance of Letters of Intent for a seat on the MUSC Board of 
Trustees (6th Congressional District - medical seat) and the SC State Board of Trustees (7th Congressional District). 
Letters of Intent are due by Tuesday, March 20th at 12:00 noon.
 
Thank you!
Martha Casto
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